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March
Monochrome Presentation by David Boyd

The next meeting of the Fredericksburg Photo Club will be held on 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 7:00 PM via the Zoom app.

A link will be sent to members in advance of the meeting, so please be 

sure to check your e-mail.

We look forward to seeing you on Zoom, Tuesday, March 9,  2021.

Due to Covid-19 shutdown, meetings are currently not 
being held at Dorothy Hart Center.

http://www.fbgphotoclub.com/


The meeting Tuesday, March 9, at 7PM via Zoom will be a presentation by
member David Boyd.  The topic will be monochrome.  David sent the 
following information.

“We have all seen images in monochrome, usually black and 

white or sepia (that sort of brown tint we often see in antique 

photographs). What we will be discussing is how you make 

these photographs with our color digital cameras, why we 

would want to make them, and how monochrome images can 

add drama to what would otherwise be an ordinary 
photograph.”

Don’t forget to submit up to two of your photographs each month to 

be published in the monthly newsletter.   SUBJECTS for 2021:

January Food July Blue

February Monochrome August Abandoned

March Communication September Animal/Pets

April Flora October Trees

May Waterfalls November Vintage

June Cities December Hobbies

Member Anne McGrath has moved.

Anne has relocated to Baltimore. Her new apartment is close to her 

daughter and family and Anne is enjoying her new home.

Her email and phone numbers remain the same (they are on FPC 

roster). She plans to continue "zooming" with us. We wish her well.



Helen Schwartz

“COMMUNICATION”

Photos submitted by club members.

Mary Jane Branscome



David Boyd news

“The NWF card just came out. The National Wildlife Federation 

has published one of my images as part of their cards for trees 

program. They are sold by the Federation as a set of 10 5x7 cards 

representing 5 images by 5 photographers and can be purchased on 

their website (and, no, I don't get anything from any of the sales).”



David Boyd

Judy LaFratta
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Norma Woodward



“Photographs of objects we see or use every 

day, shot in unexpected ways, may be more 

satisfying than images of stunning vistas or 

rare and precious objects, however well 

those may be executed.”

Steve Johnson

The Minimalist Photographer

FREDERICKSBURG PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB CONTACTS

Website: www.fbgphotoclub.com

fbgphoto@aol.com – general club business.

modlrfleck@yahoo.com – to contact Mike Fleckenstein, webmaster  

cbochert@aol.com Carol Bochert, treasurer re: financial issues 

including membership

normawood@aol.com – Norma Woodward, newsletter articles and 

photographs
t  

Calls for Entry 

VMRC, Park Gables Gallery, Harrisonburg VA

Deadline March 15,  Info vmrc.org/juried-art-

exhibitions

FCCA,

“Artist Choice” , Regional Juried Exhibition. All 

Media Show, Deadline March 5. 

“Patterns”, National Juried Exhibition, Deadline 

April 9.

Info www.fccagallery.org
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